
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Feb. 7, 2023 
  

 
Traffic Alert 

NM 28 Intermittent Roadway Closures 
 

LAS CRUCES - The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office in cooperation with 
Las Cruces Barricades (Contractor) will have planned closures on NM 28 for tree trimming.  
  
Beginning, February 7, 2023, until February 10, 2023, NM 28 will be closed in ten-minute intervals 
from Snow Rd. to Addington Rd. Speed limits will be reduced to 35 MPH and closures will be from 9 
a.m. until 3 p.m. only.  
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation is committed to the safety of the traveling public and 
thanks you for your cooperation during this work. For updated information go to: New Mexico 
Department of Transportation at www.nmroads.com or call 511.  
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